Rules Questionnaire

This is your chance to have your feelings and opinions heard.
If you don't contribute now don't complain later.
Any proposed rule changes must be submitted, in writing, to the MID secretary 30 days prior
to the annual rules meeting in order to be considered.
Check www.merrillicedrags.com website for date of annual meeting.

Name (optional): Classes raced:

Rules you'd like to see changed:

Why?:

Rules you would like to see implemented:

Other ideas you have to improve the races:

Suggestions to improve the club:



http://www.drugs.com/

